
From: Ann Woodward <AnnWoodward@msn.com> 

To: "ebenson@town.arlington.ma.us" <ebenson@town.arlington.ma.us>, "klau@town.arlington.ma.us" 
<klau@town.arlington.ma.us>, "dwatson@town.arlington.ma.us" <dwatson@town.arlington.ma.us>, 

Erin Zwirko <EZwirko@town.arlington.ma.us>, Jenny Raitt <JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us> 
Date: Mon, 25 Mar 2019 14:01:11 +0000 

Subject: writing in support of Article 15 of the Zoning Board Amendments 

   
To ARB Members: 
I'm writing in support of Article 15 of the Zoning Board Amendments to allow Accessory 
Dwelling Units in residential properties in Arlington. ADUs offer homeowners the opportunity 
to have older or younger family members, caretakers or companions, live in close 
proximity.  This proposal has been thoroughly researched, including research on the experience 
of neighboring communities that have found ADUs meet this need without burdening the 
neighborhoods in which they're found.   
I appreciate the ARBs consideration of this Amendment and encourage your support of the 
change. 
SIncerely, 
Ann Woodward 
245 Renfrew Street 
Arlington, MA 02476 
781-547-1520 
 


